
 

 

 
 

Combined Heat and Power in Rhode Island:  
A Virtual Public Meeting 

 
Are you a combined heat and power (CHP) installer? Have you participated in National Grid 
Rhode Island's CHP incentive program? Are you interested in a CHP system for your facility? 
 
Please join us to share your experience and learn more about CHP programs in Rhode Island. 
Due to COVID-19, this year’s meeting will be held virtually. 
  

Wednesday, June 2nd    
3:00-4:00 PM 

GoToMeeting info will be emailed to you upon registration 
  

Please register by May 28th at rieermc.ri.gov 

 
AGENDA 

 
3:00-3:05      Welcome & Introduction – Energy Efficiency and Resource Management         
                      Council 
 
3:05-3:30      Overview of National Grid's CHP Program + Feedback/Q&A – National Grid 
 
3:30-3:45      CHP Financing Opportunities through the RI Infrastructure Bank 
                      + Feedback/Q&A – Rhode Island Infrastructure Bank (RIIB) 
 
3:45-4:00      Additional Stakeholder Discussion 

 
 

Hosted by: 
 

Rhode Island Energy Efficiency & Resource Management Council 
rieermc.ri.gov 

 

https://rieermc.ri.gov/meeting/2021-annual-ri-combined-heat-and-power-chp-stakeholder-meeting/
http://rieermc.ri.gov/

